
 

 

 
Ref: INAE/409                      October 18, 2022 

Sub: Transactions of Indian National Academy of Engineering Journal 

 

Dear Prof. Pal,  
 

I am delighted to know that you have been elected as Fellow of INAE for 2022. You have achieved this distinction 

against very stiff competition.  Hearty congratulations to you on this occasion. It is indeed nice to have you within the 

fold of INAE. 

 

Every year it is a customary practice to publish the research work of newly elected fellows in INAE publications, bringing 

out their salient contributions in their own field that led to their recognition as a Fellow of INAE.  Earlier we used to 

publish the contributions of the newly elected fellows in ‘Annals of INAE’. From 2020 onwards, we are publishing the 

original technical research/review papers of the newly elected Fellows in the ‘Transactions of Indian National Academy 

of Engineering: An International Journal of Engineering and Technology’ (https://www.springer.com/journal/41403). 

This journal is published by Springer Nature and INAE. It has become a popular journal for publication of papers in 

Engineering Science and Technology. For example, the journal attracted 1,60,000+ downloads in 2021, which is 

considered as an excellent record. 

 

All the newly elected fellows are invited to submit their valuable original research contributions (co-authors are 

permitted) to ‘Transactions of INAE’ by 30 November 2022. The submission is to be made online directly on the journal 

website given above.  The guidelines for preparation of the paper are given on the journal website. The submitted 

manuscript will go through the standard peer review process, and the accepted papers will be published in ‘Transactions 

of INAE’. On accepting the paper, it will be first published "on line" within a week. The issue will be compiled 

subsequently.   

 

Looking forward to your valuable original research/review paper submission so that we can bring them together in 

one issue as early as possible.  A line of confirmation from you within a week of receiving this letter would be greatly 

appreciated. 

 

With best regards, 

 
Amit Agrawal, PhD, FNAE, FNASc, FASc  

(Editor-in-Chief, Transactions of INAE) 

Institute Chair Professor 

Department of Mechanical Engineering 

Indian Institute of Technology Bombay 

Powai, Mumbai 400076, India 

Phone: +91-22-2576-7516, Fax: +91-22-2572-6875 

Email: amit.agrawal@iitb.ac.in 

Wikipedia: https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Amit_Agrawal 

Homepage: http://www.me.iitb.ac.in/~amit.agrawal/ 
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Professor in Mechanical Engineering, 

Lord Kumar Bhattacharyya Chair Professor in Manufacturing,  
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